
Keep up-to-date with what’s going on in the Church throughout the week,  
follow Bognor Slindon Catholic Parish on Facebook & Instagram.  

 
instagram.com/bognorslindoncatholicparish                 facebook.com/bognorslindoncatholicparish 

 

The Catholic Parish of Bognor Regis and Slindon 

30th August - Twenty Second Sunday - Year A 

Fr Chris Bergin - chris.bergin@abdiocese.org.uk                            
Fr Antoni Prosowicz  (Polish Mission) - 07515 706746 

Parish Administrator: Anthony Jenkins                                   Parish Secretary: Caroline Battersby 
Parish Safeguarding Rep: Liz Bedford - 07456 420108 / l.bedford@live.co.uk 

The Parish Centre,  Hislop Walk, Bognor Regis, West Sussex, PO21 1LP  
Tel: (01243) 823619                    Email: bognorcatholicparish@live.co.uk 

www.bognorcatholicparish.co.uk                                               Newsletter items by Wed 1pm, please. 
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‘If anyone wants to be a follower of mine, let him renounce himself and take up his cross and follow me. For  

anyone who wants to save his life will lose it; but anyone who loses his life for my sake will find it.’ (Matthew 

16:24-25) 

We hear Jesus say these words to His disciples in St Matthew’s Gospel, words that seem daunting, a little  

confusing maybe.  You may be thinking to yourself; ‘how can I lose my life?’ or ‘What does it mean to ‘take up 

my cross?’  Jesus is inviting us in all our joys and sorrows of life, to simply follow Him.  The image of the cross is 

very familiar to us, Jesus nailed to the cross.  We have our own crosses to carry too.  Not physical ones, but our 

daily lives and Jesus wants to carry our cross with us.  He was left to carry His alone, but we are to never carry 

ours alone if we give ourselves fully to Him.  The more we give of ourselves to Him, the more we lose our lives 

for Him, there we will find life.  Jesus says to us; ‘I am the Way, the Truth and the Life’ (John 14:6).  

What does this look like in our daily lives?  How can we take up the invitation of Jesus, to carry our own cross 

with His help?  Prayer.  Jesus is with us always and everywhere. In times of need; tell Him what is going on.  In 

times of joy and celebration; give praise to the Lord. In times of uncertainty; ask the Lord for guidance.  Here, 

we are sharing our lives with Jesus.  This is what the Lord is asking of us.  To share all that we are and all that 

we do with Him, and He will share His life, all that He is and all that He does with you. 

Are you willing to share your life with Jesus, to take up His invitation; ‘If anyone wants to be a follower of mine, 

let him renounce himself and take up his cross and follow me’? (Matthew 16:24) 

  

To be a follower of Jesus 
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Our Lady of Sorrows, Clarence Road, Bognor Regis, PO21 1JX 

St Anthony of Viareggio, Gossamer Lane, Bognor Regis, PO21 3DD 

St Richard of Chichester, Top Road, Slindon, BN18 0RG 

Mass is also celebrated in St Mary the Virgin (C of E), Church Lane, Barnham 

Bethan Townsend - Parish Leadership Team 



Requiem in Aeternum 

Your prayers are asked for all those 

who have died recently. -  

Michael Gregory RIP 

We also remember all whose 

anniversaries occur about this time -  

Sue Jones, Michael Royall, Joan Merrien, 

Bernard Joseph Butler, Delia O’Halloran, 

Anthony Meheux, Hugh Meenan,  

Anthony Cox, David Symington,  

Mary Morrey, Paul Kilcoyne,  

John Gardner, Peg Kimber, Win Corbett 

Sacrament of Reconciliation 

Saturday 29th August 
The Passion of St John the 

Baptist 

OLOS               5.15pm Anthony Meheux RIP 

Sunday 30th Twenty Second Sunday 

OLOS                  10am People of the Parish 

Monday 31st  

OLOS                  10am Brian Kelly RIP 

Tuesday 1st  

OLOS                  10am 
Wellbeing of  

Maggie & Paddy Stevens 

Wednesday 2nd  

OLOS                  10am Neil Townsend RIP 

Friday 4th  

OLOS                  10am 
Wellbeing of  

Clare & Jonathan Gregory 

Saturday 5th  

St Richards      9.30am Private Intentions 

OLOS               5.15pm 
Deceased Members of the 

Wildsmith Family 

Sunday 6th Twenty Third Sunday 

OLOS                  10am People of the Parish 

This Week’s Masses  

Saturdays 4.30 to 5.15pm - Our Lady of Sorrows. 

Or by appointment, please contact Fr Chris. 

Prayers For The Sick 

Your prayers are asked for  

Colm Callanan, Elizabeth McWey, Michael 

Willcocks, Teresa Sweeney, Paris Stevens, 

Ian Bell, Margaret Grace 

Please contact the Parish Office by email for 

anyone you wish to be included in our Prayers 

Private Prayer  

The church will be closed for private prayer 

on Bank Holiday Monday 31st August and 

Thursday 3rd September. 

Congratulations to John and Jo Maginnis  

who celebrate their Diamond Wedding 

Anniversary on 3rd September.  Fr Ramon will 

say Mass for them on their great day. 

Baptisms This Week 

Our Lady of Sorrows, Saturday 29th, 12pm  
Luna Drew Irish 

       Our Lady of Sorrows, Sunday 6th, 12pm 

              Torvi Thea Dolman-OôConnor

Parish Office 

Whilst the Parish Centre is still closed to the 
public, the office can still be contacted by 
email or telephone Monday to Friday 9am 
to 2pm for any enquiries, Mass Intentions, 
Prayers for the Sick and Newsletter items. 
(Please submit Newsletter items by 1pm 

Wednesday) 

Please pray for the  Repose of the Soul of 

John McMahon  RIP whose funeral will take 

place on Thursday 3rd , September. 



 

 

 

 
Are you interested in exploring the Christian faith?  Do you have questions about life?  Are you up for 

meeting new people in the parish and beyond?  Why not try Alpha? 

What is Alpha?  Alpha is a course with a series of sessions which explores the Christian faith.  A chance 

to discuss questions, to build community and to pray. 

In the autumn term, we are hoping to run the Alpha course in the parish.  This may look a little 

different to the Alpha courses run in the parish before as we hope to gather via Zoom.  Keep a look out 

for further details in the newsletter and on the website.  

Alpha 

Explore life, faith and meaning 

Help Needed with Cleaning and Welcoming at Our Lady of Sorrows 

Thank you to all who have volunteered to Welcome and clean over the past few weeks, without your 

help we would not have been able to open for private prayer or celebrate Mass.  As the holiday season 

ends for a number of reasons many of our volunteers will be unable to continue, additional volunteers 

are now urgently needed for both cleaning and welcoming.  Perhaps if you are attending Mass and are 

able to stay to help or have some time after 4pm on a weekday to help with cleaning, please contact 

the Parish Office.  If you are able to offer one hour or more a week as a Welcomer, please contact  

Mike and Miren O’Brien Tel: 01243 936310 or 07443 580058. 

SCHOOL VOLUNTEER 
Inspire Younger Generations 

Do you enjoy working with children and young people?  Could you help to inspire and empower 
children and young people in our Catholic schools and churches to bring alive their sense of global 
justice?  Could you give an assembly or a workshop in a local school? 

Supported by CAFOD with training and resources, you will relish the time you spend discussing issues 
of global justice with children and young people. You will add to parish and school life, complementing 
the work of teachers, priests and catechists.  

For more information contact your local CAFOD volunteer centre arundelandbrighton@cafod.org.uk    
Mobile: 07710 094448 

Support in Financial Need 

The pandemic has had an impact on people in many different ways, not least financially.  If you (or 

someone you know) are experiencing hardship with finances  at the moment, the parish is able to offer 

you support with supermarket vouchers for use at Morrisons.  Please contact Fr Chris or Caroline in the 

Parish Office (01243) 823619 and we’ll be glad to help,  Please be assured of our discretion and 

sensitivity. 

Face coverings 

The wearing of face coverings in places of worship is now mandatory.  Children under the age of 11 are 

not required to wear a face covering and others are exempt for medical reasons.  Please bear this in 

mind when you come to Church. 

mailto:arundelandbrighton@cafod.org.uk


                            Unite Against Coronavirus 

 

As we cope with coronavirus in the UK, we think of our sisters and brothers in developing countries 

who are facing this pandemic with fragile health systems, some of which have almost no intensive care 

beds or ventilators.  Food prices have already risen with borders closing, the poorest are losing their 

jobs and income with wholesale shutdowns.  Furthermore, inadequate healthcare, lack of access to 

washing facilities and limited ability to social distance will result in loss of life on an intolerable scale.  

The likely impact will be devastating.  We are one global family.  In order to continue protecting and 

improving the lives of those in poor communities, your prayers, gifts and voices are needed now more 

than ever. Please visit cafod.org.uk/coronavirus to find out ways to give, act and pray in response to 

this crisis. 

 

Donations can be made through one of the following websites:  
www.cafod.org.uk/coronavirus or through our parish CAFOD JustGiving page https://
www.justgiving.com/fundraising/Our-Lady-of-Sorrows you can also contribute by supporting Colin and 
Gabrielle on their daily walk for CAFOD through their JustGiving page by following the link https://
www.justgiving.com/fundraising/Colin-Thorpe 

Scripture Resources 

Every Friday the Catholic Bible School publishes questions which can be used to prompt conversations 
about the Scripture Readings for Sunday's Mass.  You could use them with your family and others in 

your home, or use them for personal reflection. 
Here is the link 

http://www.catholic-bible-school.org/sundays 

Sunday Virtual Coffee 
Join fellow worshipers for coffee after Sunday Mass 

 
After 10am Mass on Sundays you are invited for coffee with fellow Mass goers via Zoom.  A great 

opportunity to connect with others in the Parish.  What to expect... We begin by gathering in one 

Zoom room and then divide into smaller breakout rooms for easier conversation. Around 11:30am we 

gather back together to end.  You are welcome to come and go as you wish. 

Just click on the link on the website 

Nick Webber Trust 

With great sadness, we have reluctantly decided to cancel our annual Garden Party, previously 

postponed to September 5th.  May we take this opportunity to thank all our supporters, those who 

would have come to the Garden Party, those who would have helped (and especially the cake-

makers!), and all who have been sending good wishes.  Hopefully see you next year, as the need in 

Malawi is greater than ever. 

Pauline Webber 

http://www.cafod.org.uk/coronavirus
https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https:%2F%2Ftrk.justgiving.com%2Ff%2Fa%2FzuOVrDxJ5V1-L-k3waWpnQ~~%2FAAME8QA~%2FRgRgq1VTP0T6aHR0cHM6Ly93d3cuanVzdGdpdmluZy5jb20vZnVuZHJhaXNpbmcvT3VyLUxhZHktb2YtU29ycm93cz91dG1fY2FtcGFpZ249bGNfZnJwX3NoYXJlX3Ry
https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https:%2F%2Ftrk.justgiving.com%2Ff%2Fa%2FzuOVrDxJ5V1-L-k3waWpnQ~~%2FAAME8QA~%2FRgRgq1VTP0T6aHR0cHM6Ly93d3cuanVzdGdpdmluZy5jb20vZnVuZHJhaXNpbmcvT3VyLUxhZHktb2YtU29ycm93cz91dG1fY2FtcGFpZ249bGNfZnJwX3NoYXJlX3Ry
https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/Colin-Thorpe
https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/Colin-Thorpe
http://www.catholic-bible-school.org/sundays

